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I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, 

establishing the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon.  

Commercial Interior Designers provide a valuable contribution to our economy, our 

safety, our health and many other facets of our experiences as Oregonians.  It is time 

to recognize their value and expertise in a permanent way. 

 

Thank you, 

Shannon Ferrigno 


